

Agenda and Notes CCH TTSG 16 March 2017

1. Funding recommendation for Oakfield Place cycle parking (*see top 2 emails of attached email thread*) – Carla (5-10 mins)
 - Deferred to June NP meeting for decision. Action Clive to follow up with Lido/ Carla to follow up with Residents association.
2. Funding recommendation for St John's Road Street Lighting (*see attached summary of survey responses*) – Carla (10-20 mins)
 - Proposal to NP to refurbish approx. 7, recommendation of at least £20,000 to be firmed up at June NP meeting.
3. Redcliffe Bascule Bridge – update for info only – Julian/Carla (*see attached email from Julian*) (5 mins)
4. Future of this sub-group and what 'asks' we have of BCC and/or CCH NP going forward – Matt/All (20-30 mins)
 - Group exists mainly to influence monies available to spend locally
 - Would need to be chaired and minuted well
 - Risk of officers not engaging with communities if nothing in place
 - Some support shown for contributing to wider area decision making processes. Group can continue and help influence.
 - Skills of our group should be recognised and could contribute towards larger area groups.
 - 5% of CIL could be used to support the process of engaging communities in the process.
 - Ask: officer support to supply information such as what funding is available
5. Quick review of Traffic Choices and Fix My Street if time – Matt (?? mins)
6. AOB